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The resolution supporting Health Care is a Right-Now that the LD passed has been sent to our 23rd delegation and was given to our SCM to send to the state central committee.  The 23rd also supported the Climate Alliance and SB 5413 which limits solitary confinement. These positions were communicated to our 23rd delegation. The WA Recovery Agenda was sent back to them with a request that it be put into a resolution format. This was also given to our SCM resolution guru, Kathy, so she could work with them to get this done. Once we receive the resolution in the correct fashion, it will be voted on by the LD.

The Credentials, Platform and Rules committees need chairs and committee members. We need to consider these as we look at our work for the biennium.

The contact with the Kitsap Sun about the roundabout artwork resulted in a letter to the editor from me on behalf of the 23rd. It was in the Friday, Feb 12 paper. There were no published letters objecting to the content

I missed Derek’s call on Feb 12 because I was getting my first COVID shot. Getting a time to get the shot was what took work. Everything from parking to process to making the appointment for the next shot was a snap. 
 
I shared the information about the WSDCC meeting on March 6 to go over the PCO survey that had been handed out last November/December. Several of the E-Board and PCOs attended the session. The report had some interesting findings such as the lack of love for Robert’s Rules – woohoo (obviously, my personal opinion). The results can lead to some really good conversations with our LD and need to be considered as we move forward with our strategic plan. I think we should consider some of those topics for the breakout rooms at the next LD meeting.

Shannon and I had a conversation about the DEI committee. It is on hold until the session is over when he will have time to do deal with it. We also discussed outreach to various communities and having Marsha Cutting helping on this is a great advantage for us.

Both Chad Enright and ERACE have been contacted to see who will come in March and April. Both are flexible on the scheduling and I am awaiting a final decision by ERACE (per Marsha Cutting). We just got contacted by Derek’s office to see if we want an update from DC. I responded I would let him know after our E-Board meeting.
